OCTOBER 12, 2022, REGULAR BOARD MEETING

The Stanton School District Board of Directors met at 5:45 PM on Wednesday, October 12, at the High School Library for a regular session. President John McDonald called the meeting to order with Directors Travis Taylor, Cameron Lewellen, John McDonald, Amy Tibben, and Zach Ward present. Additional attendees were Superintendent David Gute, Principal Katie Elwood, and Activities Director John Mainquist.   Board Secretary, Stephanie Burke, was absent. 

PUBLIC PRESENTERS 
There were none.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA
Motion by Tibben to approve the agenda, second by Lewellen.  All in favor.  Motion carried.  

CONSENT AGENDA
Motion by Lewellen to approve consent agenda of past minutes, reports, bills and personnel, second by Taylor.  All in favor.  Motion carried.  Under personnel, Sheila Mainquist was approved as TAG Teacher shared with Fremont-Mills CSD, and Brian Bates as Bus Driver. 

SUPERINTENDENT UPDATE
Superintendent Gute gave an Administrative update.  He shared that he sent out a notice in the bulletin about forming a District Strategic Planning Committee and he hasn’t received any interest yet.  Ward and Lewellen expressed interest in being representatives of the Board.  

PRINCIPAL UPDATE
Principal Katie Elwood gave a Principal update. 

NEW BUSINESS
	Motion by Lewellen to approve 28E Agreement with Green Hills AEA – Erate Services, second by Taylor.  All in favor. Motion carried.
	Motion by Tibben to approve 28E Agreement with Fremont-Mills CSD as Councelor, second by Lewellen.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 
	
ADJOURNMENT
President McDonald adjourned the meeting. The next regular meeting for the Board is set for November 9, 2022, at 5:45 PM in the High School Library.
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